

Dear Parents/Carers.

# What a year!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support with your child's learning over the past academic year. Our partnership with you is vital and we look forward to welcoming you all back to our school in September.

We return to school on Thursday 2nd September 2021 at 8.45am, Monday 1st will be an INSET day.

We wish you all and very happy and safe holiday.

## **Dates for your Diary**

### September

Wednesday 1st September...... INSET Day

Thursday 2nd September...... Back to School normal time for everyone at 8.45am Wednesday 22nd September......Whole School Photograph

**October** 

Monday 25th Friday 29th ..... Half Term

December

Friday 17th......Break up for Christmas Holidays, time to be confirmed

January 2022

Tuesday 4th .....INSET Day Wednesday 5th......Back to school

February 2022

Monday 14th-Friday 18th.....Half Term

#### April

Friday 1st......Break up for Easter, time to be confirmed

# **Medication for September**

- Please can you make sure that you bring your childs medication back to school on the first day of term.
- The form sent home with your child today should be filled in with your child's new class and the name and dosage of the medication
  - Please bring the medication to the office in a secure named bag and also the name of your child's class

### **After School Clubs**

We are very pleased to inform you that we will be offering sports clubs in the new academic year.

This will include sports clubs arranged by Crystal Palace, Cheerleading, Street Dance and swimming clubs with Great Waves.

Teachers will also be offering different clubs and opportunities both within and after the school day! We will be providing details upon our return to school.

**PTO** 

### Goodbye's

Ms Morris, after four years of dedication and incredible work, will be leaving us. The PSHE curriculum delivery and her work with the school council have been exceptional and hugely appreciated. She has ensured a balanced PSHE curriculum with wellbeing and mindfulness at the heart of it. The children at Tweeddale leave us with a rounded understanding of the PSHE curriculum and the passion Ms Morris has for this area of learning is passed on.



Mrs Curtis has been in our school for three years. She has nurtured many of our children in Year 6, ensuring that our children's learning has enabled them to successfully move onto the next phase of their education at high school. She worked tirelessly to raise standards particularly with her leadership of PiXL. Mrs Curtis is moving to Suffolk and we wish her every success in her new school. We extend a huge thanks to Ms Morris and Mrs Curtis for all they have done for our school and I know the children and staff will miss them both.

Miss Gummer, who has worked for a short time in Year 3, will also be leaving us at the end of the term. She will be going to college in September and we wish her every success with her studies. I would like to thank Miss Gummer for all her hard work at Tweeddale, fortunately this isn't completely goodbye as she will be back to provide some bank cover for us.

Photo courtesy of kelly-sikkema70aHSJ4Za4M-unsplash

# Well done Maci!!!

Maci in Y5 raised £900 for the @LPTrustUK by having 16 inches of her hair cut off!

This will provide hair to make wigs for children and adults free of charge.





